
From: Landrum, Brandon J. <blandrum@sled.sc.gov>
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov
CC: Lily CogdillLilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 9/4/2017 4:35:17 PM
Subject: Re: Mike stake

No worries.  Thank you!

Sent from my iPhone

> On Sep 4, 2017, at 4:32 PM, Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov> wrote:
> 
> It appears to be 803 area code. Sorry
> 
> 
> 
> 
> 
> _______________________________________
> From: Landrum, Brandon J. <blandrum@sled.sc.gov>
> Sent: Monday, September 4, 2017 2:00 PM
> To: Lily Cogdill; Danny Varat
> Subject: Mike stake
> 
> Hey,
> 
> The phone number for Mike Stake on the calendar isn't correct.  The person that returned the phone call didn't know who that was.
> If you have an alternate number if you will send it.
> 
> 
> Thanks,
> 
> Brandon
> 
> Sent from my iPhone
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